
 
 

2017 Butterflies at Sister Cities Park 

* Philadelphia Parks & Recreation * Outdoor Experiences and Visual Arts Collaboration 

www.facebook.com/PPROutdoorExperience 
 

Philadelphia Parks & Recreation 

2017 Butterflies at Sister Cities Park 
 

Learn about butterflies while contributing to a beautiful display! 

Register Now for the 2017 PPR Butterflies of Spring at Sister Cities 
 

Objective and Participating Groups: 

Spring is near… let’s get ready to soar! This activity is a fun way to learn about different species of 

butterflies and moths.  It is a great way to encourage creativity, teamwork, and planning.  All butterflies 

must be completed in a Philadelphia Parks & Recreation Facility by program participants.  Programs with 

participants of all ages and abilities are encouraged to participate!   

 

INFORMATION TO KNOW 

One Staff member for each participating site is invited to take part in 

the MARCH MADNESS BUTTERFLY LOTTERY for fabulous prizes! 
The MARCH MADNESS BUTTERFLY LOTTERY will be held on Monday, March 20th at 1:30pm at 

Pennypack Environmental Center.  Staff members who attend will be a part of the site selection lottery 

as well as take part in a mini-quiz-off for fabulous environmental education and outdoor gear for their 

facility.  Staff will also take their butterfly template frame back to their facility.   

(Transportation of the frames will be provided if necessary. Frames should fit in most cars.) 

Butterfly timeline: 

March 20th @ 1:30pm   Butterfly meeting & frame pick-up at Pennypack Environmental Center 

April 10 @ 12noon   Butterfly Installation at Sister Cities Park, 18th & Ben Franklin Pkwy  

 

To be a part of this activity, call Mary Grace at 215-681-7642 before Friday, March 10! 

P.S. Everyone who participates in the March Madness Butterfly Lottery wins a prize.  


